
 



 

 

 

 
 

*We are studying “24 Hours That Changed the World” by Adam Hamilton for Wednesdays in Lent on March 12, 19, 
April 2 and 9th. 
 

*We served 70 to 80 at the Monday’s in Lent luncheon. 
 

*Warren’s Table was canceled due to the weather this month, we serve next on May 6th. 
 

*Sweet Dreams bed ministry delivered 2 more beds. 
 

*Half of the Lenten Offering will go to One Great Hour of Sharing and half to our Little Food Pantry. 
 

*April 13th the youth will be conducting the worship service and serving a salad and sandwich luncheon afterwards. 
 

*The next stated meeting is April 21st at 6:45pm 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRAYERS:   Dorothy Rockemann;  Bruce Greenwell; Ellen Greenwell; Connie Dake; Diane Mayer; and Norma Jean 
McNamee.  

  

Also: Shannon Fanning; Steve Arneal; Hope Johns (Maxie Arneal’s great granddaughter); Imogene Johnson (Connie 
Dake’s sister); Norma Mitschler (Frank’s sister); Janet Parde; Alyssa Lock (Kristin Jurgens' granddaughter):  Jodee 
Bolli (Jesse & Betsy’s sister-in-law); and Erin Blake. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
                Westminster Guild 
 

          Westminster Guild will meet Monday,  
April 14th, at 4:30 p.m. in the church parlor for a 
covered dish supper and fellowship.  All women and 
guests welcome. 
 

Happy Easter Season! 
__________________________________________ 

 
 
 
 
 

 
JOYS Salad and Sandwich Luncheon 

April 13, Palm Sunday, following worship 
Come and join us for Food and Fellowship! 

 
There will be no Sunday School on  

Easter Sunday for children & youth. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Fran Martin     4 

 
Ardys Milke   14 

 
Scott Weaver   14 

 
Robert Paulmeyer (Bo) 22 

 
Anni Paulmeyer  24 

 
Gene Martin   25 

 
 
 



            Presbyterian Women will meet on Thursday April 17th at 9:30 a.m., for the business meeting with  
 Bible Study to follow at 10 a.m.   
  
 The PW Lunch Bunch will meet in April with the date, time, and place to be announced. 
 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

 
 
 
 
Because of inclement weather in February we were unable to hold our monthly meeting or serve Warren’s Table 
 
In March the Sweet Dreams Bed Ministry delivered the 76th & 77th beds.  Recipients were a 3 year old boy and his 
13 year old sister 
 
Presbyterian Women served about 80 people for Mondays-in Lent.  We had hot ham & cheese sandwichers, cole slaw, 
potato chips and cake for desert.  There were many positive comments on the lunch on the festive St. Patick’s Day  
table decorations. 
 
On Friday, March 21, the grocery order to restock the Little Pantry was picked up and carried in to the church. 
 
Thank you to all who gave of their time and talents to make these projects a success. 
 
The Lenten Offering will be shared between One Great Hour of Sharing and the Little Pantry. 
 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
 

 

 


